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TPM in Dublin

A Boost in Dublin, Ireland!

Hello everyone!

It’s great to be able to share with you the incredible progress made
during our recent TPM in Dublin, Ireland, as part of the "Boost Train
and Retain” project. This meeting was pivotal in advancing key
activities: Pilot Testing, Adaptation to the E-learning Platform, and
Final Manual Development. Additionally, we prepared the WP3-Expert
Worker Toolkit, a comprehensive resource designed to enhance
Emotional Intelligence (El) in the workplace.



The "Boost Train and Retain” project
aims to highlight the transformative
power of EI tools, skills, and
strategies. Emotional Intelligence is
crucial for creating effective,
harmonious work environments,
significantly improving worker
retention and satisfaction.

Our time in Dublin was filled with
enthusiastic collaboration and
significant milestones, leaving us
inspired and more committed than
ever. We invite you to join us on this
exciting journey and stay updated on
our progress by visiting BOOST TRAIN
& RETAIN.

Thank you for your continued support!

The Boost Train and Retain Team.
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